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To: Anthony Serafini
Subject: Re: STA 0105-EX-ST-2017 dates
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Tony,

At some point in the near future, we would like to have the temporary frequencies for use,
hopefully for our next science campaign.

I'm out of the office until March 13th, and will revisit this then. For now I'd like to withdraw
the application, at least until I can understand the process.

Marty

On 2/28/2017 4:35 AM, Anthony Serafini wrote:

Mr. Karjala
 
Your application is being reviewed but the dates of operation have passed.  Do you
wish to revise the dates or withdraw the application if is no longer needed?
 
Regards,
Tony Serafini
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